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Monday 1st July 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 Camp Out 
 

We are delighted to announce that the Year 6 Camp Out will be taking place again this year! The 
Year Six parents will be running and coordinating the event fully supported by Mr Horner and Miss 
Baxter. The adults camping with the children this year will be Mimi Powell (Dotty), Kate Titchmarsh 
(Toby) Ana Gibb (Oliver), Alex Brennan (Connie) and Alex Petrovic (Illy). 

The Date: 

Friday 19th July from 8pm (straight after the Summer Party). 

The Arrangements: 

Boys and girls will sleep separately and split into two tents (with one tent spare if needed).  Parents 
will sleep in individual tents formed into a camp circle.   

There will be a charge of £5 per head for the provision of hot dogs, soft drinks, 
doughnuts/marshmallows and breakfast (pastries and juice) the following day.  

Please let us know (via Scopay) if your child has any allergies or anything we need to be 
aware of. 

Children should bring: 

• Sleeping bag 
• Roll out matt to sleep on 
• Torch  
• Pillow (optional) 
• Teddy or comfort (optional) 
• Blanket 
• Toothbrush and toothpaste (and any other toiletries needed) 
• Change of clothes 
• Warm jumper/jacket 
• Nightclothes 
• Plastic bag for dirty clothes 
• Trainers for sporting activities 

There will be organised games in the evening before bedtime. We will have use of the hall toilet 
facilities. 

We will get up on Saturday morning and have breakfast. Children will be supervised until 9.00am, 
when we kindly ask you to come and collect them.  We would appreciate a prompt pickup, as 



everyone is likely to be very tired! And any help with packing away tents etc. would be most 
appreciated. 
 
If your child is attending the Summer Party and you don’t have another sibling to collect, you do not 
need to ‘deliver’ your child to the Camp Out, as there will be no gap in supervision. To avoid 
confusion regarding supervision responsibilities, we would ask that no other parents remain on site 
after they have dropped off. Some school staff will be in attendance for part of the evening too. 
 
Please make sure we have up to date contact details for your child for the night so that we 
can contact you if needed. Please be aware that poor behaviour (including keeping other 
people from their beauty sleep by being noisy) may lead to individuals being sent home. 
Please let school know of any regular medication that your child will need overnight so that 
we can be informed. 
 
Contact details for the parent leaders will be provided on the Oak class WhatsApp. 
 
One final thing, please can we ask that the children do not bring onto site any electronics, including 
mobile phones/cameras. We do not accept responsibility for these items and any devices seen will 
be confiscated until pick-up.  We want to encourage as much socialising amongst the group as 
possible.   
 
Please complete the consent form on Scopay and provide payment by Friday 5th July. 
 
We look forward to a fun-filled evening and a chance to give the children another memory to treasure 
as they go on to pastures new. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Kate Titchmarsh (Year 6 parent)  
 
 

 

 


